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GOVERNMENT LAW ADMISSION PROGRAM (GLAP) 

GOVERNMENT EMPLOYER ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

Established by Arizona Supreme Court Administrative Order (AO) 2025-25 

 

GLAP Employers: Please complete and sign the following acknowledgment concerning the GLAP 
applicant who is either currently employed with your government law office or who you intend to employ. 
GLAP applicants MUST submit this completed acknowledgment with the GLAP application. 

 

I, the undersigned, hereby acknowledge that: 

______________________________, upon obtaining licensure through the Government Law Admission 
Program (GLAP), will be employed as a lawyer by the government law office identified below, and will be 
engaged in the practice of law exclusively on behalf of this office and in accordance with the provisions of 
GLAP as established by the Arizona Supreme Court. 

Our office will notify the Administrative Office of the Courts and the Chief Bar Counsel of the State Bar 
of Arizona of any changes in the GLAP licensee’s employment status, within the timeframes identified in 
section 9 of Administrative Order 2025-25.  

 

_______________________  ____________________________________________________ 
Date     Signature 

____________________________________________________ 
     Printed Name 

     [ ] Elected or Appointed Head of Government Law Office 
     [ ] Designee 

 

Name of Government Law Office: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Once completed and signed, please email a copy of this acknowledgment to the GLAP applicant and to 
Attorney Admissions at attorneyadmissions@courts.az.gov, with the subject line of “GLAP Employer 
Acknowledgment for [Applicant’s Name].” 


